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NOTICES OF MOTION RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
STANDING ORDER 9

1

FROM COUNCILLOR P A CAPON

The Proper Officer reports that the following Notice of Motion has been
received from Councillor P A Capon:-

“Council instructs Officers to consider and report back on possible
initiatives to celebrate the Queen’s Golden Jubilee in 2002”.

The Motion will stand referred to the Finance & General Purposes
Committee.

FROM COUNCILLOR MRS J HELSON ON BEHALF OF ALL
MEMBERS OF THE LIBERAL DEMOCRAT GROUP

The Proper Officer reports that the following Notice of Motion has been
received from Councillor Mrs J Helson on behalf of all Members of the
Liberal Democrat Group, together with a request that, pursuant to
Standing Order 9(ll), it be dealt with by Council on the night:-

“The Liberal Democrat Group propose that that the Officers of
Rochford District Council report in full to the next Meeting of the
Finance & General Purposes Committee with indicated timescales for
implementation of the projects listed below.

Presentation equipment for the Council Chamber £53,000
Rayleigh Windmill £25,000
Town Centre Developments £350,000
CCTV Shopping Parades £40,000
Road Safety School and Pedestrian Crossings £30,000
Upgrade Lighting in Rochford Council Car Parks £30,000
Downhall Road/London Road Junction £50,000
Rolling Programme of play equipment £50,000

Whilst acknowledging that some of the above projects are progressing,
this Council should ensure that they are fully completed before the
reorganisation of electoral boundaries takes effect in 15 months time.”

Andrew Smith

Head of Administrative and Member Services
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For further information please contact J Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 318140
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk
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